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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with NH RSA 676:4, I (d),(1) and the Town of 
Boscawen Zoning Ordinance, that the Boscawen Planning Board will meet on Tuesday, July 
14, 2015 at 7:00 PM in the Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 No. Main St, to consider the 
following matter: 
 
Application for Lot Line Adjustment & Subdivision Plan submitted by Mary Perarson, 
Dorothy Sweatt, Linda Riel & Dorothy E. Sweatt Trust, Boscawen NH, Map 94, Lots 21 
& 21 A , with the location of the properties at  8 & 38 Long St in a AR zone.  The Board may 
open a public hearing to take testimony after the review. 
 
Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community 
Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting. 
 
 
 
Per order of the Boscawen Planning Board, 
 
 
Kellee Jo Easler 
Planning and Community 
Development Assistant 
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